
CHRISTMAS LUNCH AND ONLINE 

PANTOMIME 

Our Christmas 

lunch is booked for 

the 16th December.  

Following this, the 

children will be able 

to enjoy an online 

pantomime.  On 

this date they may 

come to school in 

their own clothes to 

enjoy the festivities.   

DATE 23.11.2020 

Healthy Snacks 

Please can we ask for only healthy 

snacks to be sent in for breaks.   

These would include; fruit, breakfast 

bars, cheese sticks, rice cakes, plain 

biscuits such as digestives.   

We have recently seen a rise of crisps, 

chocolate bars and lollipops being sent in 

which are not healthy snacks. 

Uniform 

The school uniform policy has recently been 

updated. To follow the health and safety guidance 

shared from Lancashire we have changed the 

policy with regards to earrings.  If your child has 

their ears pierced, we would ask that these are 

taken out for school.  If they are freshly pierced, 

they  can be covered with tape / plasters until it is 

safe to remove them during school hours.  

PE kits are to be worn on PE days and dark jogging 

pants can be worn with a school jumper for 

warmth. 

The full policy can be found on the school website 

under key information; policies. 

We Love Reading 

 
We have now received 4 pictures to go on our 
website under the ‘we love reading’ section.   

The best photograph will win a £10 book 
voucher.   

Be creative. Be silly. Promote reading. 
https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/
curriculum-1/reading-for-pleasure  

Planetarium IN SCHOOL 

A reminder that we will require a significant number of donations of £3 to book this 

for Ks1&Ks2.  The booking needs to be made by Mrs Hodge on the 27th November 

to secure this.  It will be an amazing opportunity to learn about space and the solar 

system. So far we have had 37 donations out of 106.  Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to book this if there isn’t an increase in this.  This will replace any Autumn trip. 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/curriculum-1/reading-for-pleasure
https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/curriculum-1/reading-for-pleasure

